
 HTG-24-36 

2024 Heritage Oshawa Work Plan Review Working Group - Homeowners of 
Property on the Heritage Oshawa Inventory 
 
” That a 2024 Heritage Oshawa Work Plan Review Working Group be formed to review 
and update the 2024 Heritage Oshawa Workplan to report back in June; and, That 
Diane Stephen, Patty Davis and John Boyle be appointed to the 2024 Heritage Oshawa 
Work Plan Review Working Group; and, That Diane Stephen be appointed as Chair of 
the Working Group.” 
 
The working group met twice and reviewed the Heritage Oshawa workplan.  There were 
three items that the members felt should be presented for consideration. 
 
Item 1b – on a regular basis, review previously prepared research reports and 
recommend for consideration for designation, in consultation with staff.  
Recommendation 

Whereas there is a 2002 research report,  
Therefore, an updated research report for 55 Connaught Street, be prepared with 
possible consideration for designation by Council. 

 


